
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 29, 2007 
 
 
TO:  Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Directive Bulletins. 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE DIRECTIVE BULLETIN NO. 0072, ROTOR 

HEAD HUB PLATES 
 
This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Directive Bulletin No. 0072.  Since the initial 
release of this Service Directive Bulletin (SDB) in 1986, there have been no additional reports of 
cracked hub plates as described in the original SDB.  All of the periodic inspection checklists in 
the applicable maintenance manuals for the F-28/280 Series aircraft models require inspecting 
the main rotor hub for cracks. 
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